
Italy and my new friends 
 
During our semester holidays Alan King, Marianne 
Schneidhofer, Leon and I went to Palazzolo in Italy for 
the Comenius project. 
My host family had two kids but they were lots older 
(16 and 20 years), so it was hard to find things to talk 
about. I was surprised that they did not have 
breakfast at home but ate breakfast at school. 
  
I really enjoyed being together with the other kids 
from the camp even though they were also lots older 
than Leon and me. It was interesting to find out where 
everybody came from and which hobbies they had. 
There were students from Germany, England, Belgium, 
Denmark, Spain, France, Italy and Austria. Mostly we 
talked about sports. They were interested if we also 
liked skiing and if there was much snow in our country. 
Of course we all spoke in English with each other. My 
favourite friends were Davide and Marco from Italy. 
But it was also good to have Leon from back home with 
me. 
  
All together the week was too short to get to know my 
new friends better. I hope I will have a chance to meet 
my new friends again sometime in the future. 
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